

Oklahoma Division

September 16, 2010

5801 N Broadway Ext., Ste. 300 Oklahoma City, OK 73118 Phone: 405-254-3300

Fax: 405-254-3302 www.fhwa.dot.gov/okdiv

In Reply Refer To: HDA-OK

Gary Ridley Director Oklahoma Department of Transportation 200 NE 21st Street Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Attention: Messrs. David Streb and Johnson Bridgewater

Dear Mr. Ridley,

This is in reply to your September 14, 2010 letter requesting Federal Highway Administration to concur with the use of Lump Sum Payment for the BNSF Railway Company Industrial Spur. Our office had reviewed the attached information and concurs with your assessment.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Huy Nguyen at (405) 254-3345.

Sincerely,

Gary Corino

Division Administrator

Enclosure

Cc: Joe Kyle, ODOT

